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Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 1:56:50 PM

As a citizen and registered voter | am begging you NOT to pass this bill. Doing this knowing you
do not have voter support, hiding clauses and sections to keep information away from the
press and people of Oregon is wrong! This bill is wrong for Oregon and the working men,
women, and families of this state. It is wrong to legislate these harmful changes.

Let the people have full information and decide. If you won't kill it, then put it to a vote of the

people.
VOTE NO ON CAP AND TRADE!

Tina Schneider
PO Box 24
St. Paul, Or 97137



